
 

Smile! Maxwell Memorial Library staff may take 

photos, videos, and/or record audio of people in the 

library taking advantage of the many services and 

activities available to our patrons. 

These recordings and images may be used for 

publicity purposes in print and electronic media or 

published on the internet. 

If you do not wish for you or your children to be 

recorded or photographed, please notify a staff 

member. 

 

Thank you! 

Maxwell Memorial Library 

 


